
 

 

9th May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Network Choir Showcase 
 

Following the resounding success of the Peterloo project, Network Choir have been asked to sing at the 

Manchester Music Showcase. This is a platform for outstanding young musical groups throughout the 

whole of Manchester. There will be a rehearsal on the afternoon of Friday 21st June, during school time, 

at Whitworth Art Gallery, followed by a performance on the evening of Monday 8th July at the Royal 

Northern College of Music. 

 

Please note that children will require a packed tea for the performance on 8th July as I will be taking 

them straight from school. On the day of the performance children should wear either a plain white top 

or school jumper with black or grey trousers/skirt. You will be able to buy tickets directly from the RNCM 

box office for this event. Please call 0161 907 5555 or go to www.rncm.ac.uk. 

 

A contribution of £5.00 to help cover the transport costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive 

sufficient contributions, the visits may have to be cancelled. You can give permission and pay online for 

the trip via Parent Pay. If you would prefer to pay with cash, please come to the office to collect a 

barcode, which you’ll be able to take to your local PayPoint to pay with cash. If your child is eligible for 

Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school, however you will still need to give 

written consent for your child to go on the trip. You can do this either by emailing or filling in a 

permission slip at the school office. Payments will need to be made no later than Friday 17th May. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Midge Murray 

Music & Performance Lead 
 

 

http://www.rncm.ac.uk/

